
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Totnes                         Term 6  2023-2024               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
What a busy final term of the year we have 

had! 

 

In Cooking, we have continued to practice 

our cooking skills in the kitchen. We have 

baked fairy cakes, made a lemon 

cheesecake and a shredded wheat loaf. As 

well as sweet dishes, we have marinated 

chicken wings, made egg fried rice, cheesy 

pasta and a tomato pasta dish. 

 

We’ve had a busy term with regards to trips. 

Firstly, we went to Engelfield estate and 

explored all of the different areas on the 

estate. We found out that many different 

Hollywood films have been filmed at the 

house. We also had talks from beekeepers 

and local bat enthusiasts. 

 

As a whole school, we managed to spend 

the day at Paultons Park. As a class, we went 

on Cobra, Stormchaser, Magma, The 

Velociraptor and Flight of the Pterosaur. It 

was brilliant to see everyone have lots of fun 

regardless of the wet weather. 

 

As a class, they did fantastically well 

performing Come Together at the Bandstand 

in front of different classes and parents. 

 

Last Friday, we went to Cotswold Beach and 

managed to have some sunshine. Some of 

the students went paddling in the lake and 

buried each other in the sand! 

 

The class enjoyed a fun class read this term 

called Charlie Changes into a Chicken. Lots 

of silly adventures based around a child 

dealing with anxieties and changing into 

various different animals. 

 

It’s been an absolute pleasure teaching 

Totnes Class this year! I hope everybody has 

a great Summer Holiday! 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Wednesday 24th July 2024 

First day back: Thursday 5th September 2024 

 


